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I am writing to voice my concerns about the building development currently being applied for in Longridge. | fully
understand the government initiative to create more housing and accept that nowhere should be exempt, particularly
when Longridge is such a lovely place, but | would urge you in the strongest terms to keep to the Core Strategy and only
allow 630 houses to be built. This 630 should include all of the houses already being built on all of the sites. The
developments approved by Preston Council need taking in to account too.

As a Longridge resident it is already clear to see that 630 houses would be over stretching the local facilities such as
schools, health services and the traffic infrastructure. It is also true that the soul of the town would change to the
detriment of all new and old residents. 1700 houses would be impossible! _

Please listen to the views of the town and help us to make this enforced development sensible and positive for

everyone.

Yours faithfully
H Knight

Lower Lane Resident.

Sent from my iPad



